
St. Mark’s Catholic Primary School 
Headteacher Mrs. D. Linley 

 

Friday 18th June 2021 

Dear Parents and carers,  
 

Following on from Monday’s Government announcement on a four week pause for restrictions, we will 

now be reviewing all future trips and events including the Summer Fayre. Factors we are considering 

include; where the trip/excursion is taking place, if members of the public will be present and what 

local guidance states. I can assure you that we will get our thinking caps on so that children still get 

to receive a full, varied and exciting curriculum and school experience should we have to cancel or 

postpone any planned events. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

We have seen an improvement in the number of children arriving late at school, thank you for getting 

your children into school before 8.55am when the gates close. This greatly helps them to transition to 

morning lessons resulting in them achieving greater success in their learning.  

 

A big well done to our 8 Year 6 children who received the Sacrament of Confirmation on Tuesday 

evening at Holy Name Church. Bishop Stephen was very impressed by the commitment and deep 

thought shown by ALL children on the many topics of Confirmation when he visited school on Monday.  

 

Thank you to the Anti-bullying ambassadors who have been out and about in their orange hats at play 

and lunch times. You are all doing a brilliant job and playtimes and lunchtimes are very happy and fun 

occasions in school. 

 

Thank you also to the Junior PCSO’s from class 4 who have been supported by Mrs. Nellist and Mrs. 

Smalling for getting out and about on Wednesday this week to monitor parking. The parking is getting 

better, but there is still some work to be done.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs. Linley and the St. Mark’s Team 

 

Wednesday Word – Sharing the Gospel 
 

Please click on the following link to access this spiritual resource to share with your family and 

friends: 

 
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/calm?pid=MTA101634&v=31.12 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

School Term Dates 
 

Summer Term 2021 
Term Ends: Wednesday 21st July 2021 

 
Autumn Term 2021 

Thursday 2nd September and Friday 3rd September 2021 are Staff INSET 
days so school is closed to all pupils. 

Term Starts: Monday 6th September 2021 
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/calm?pid=MTA101634&v=31.12


TOP STAR EARNERS OF THE WEEK 
Well done to the following children for earning the most stars this week!! 

 

(YR) Sabrina          (YR) Amal         (YR) Caitlin        (Y1) Chinaza            (Y1) Alex                                           

(Y1) Eva               (Y2) Ava       (Y2) Fionn                  (Y2) Nathan            (Y3) Joseph                    

(Y3) Joshua          (Y3) Zakaria          (Y4) Aimee        (Y4) Blessing            (Y4) Raman                             

(Y5) Elena          (Y5) Shanice        (Y5) Kieran               (Y6) Arya                      (Y6) Afreya 

(Y6) Sara-Maria 

Congratulations & Well Done! 
We would like to say a big well done to the following pupils for receiving a 

Congratulations certificate this week. Keep up the great work! 
Reception: Enya & Anhad 
Year 1: Valeriya & Rajveer 

Year 2: Alex & Hena 
Year 3: Eliza & Eline 

Year 4: Freya & Joshua 
Year 5: Raphael & Arihan 

Year 6: Flynn & Tiya 

School Photos 
Just a reminder that if you wish to purchase any of the school photos that were taken 
this week the pack must be returned to school by Wednesday 23rd June 2021.  
 

School Laptops 
If you have a school laptop that was loaned to you during the lockdown period, please 

can you now return this to school if you haven’t already done so. We are hoping not to 

have another lockdown or bubble closure. If necessary, the laptops can be redistributed. 
Thank you. 

 

 
 
 

Dates for Diary: - 
 

Saturday 26th June 2021 Y4 First Holy Communion 3.30pm 

Saturday 3rd July 2021 Y3 First Holy Communion 3.30pm 

Wednesday 14th July 2021 Y6 Enterprise Event (after school) 

Friday 16th July 2021  End of year reports will be provided to parents 

  Monday 19th July 2021 Y6 Treat day 

 

 

 

 
 


